
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Todd Kaminsky

Kaminsky writes to GOSR on
bulkhead funding for Island Park
residents

Todd Kaminsky

November 28, 2016

ISSUE:
Hurricane Sandy
Sandy
storm resiliency
NY Rising

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/hurricane-sandy
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/sandy
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/storm-resiliency
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/ny-rising


Senator Kaminsky wrote to the Governor’s Office of Storm Recovery (GOSR) to
demand answers as to why all residents of California Place North and South in Island
Park have been denied bulkhead funding after being issued initial grant awards. 
Residents have been informed that they will no longer receive funding to repair
bulkheads which they own, but are across the street from their homes.


